FYI

From: Jim Mallery

Sent: Friday, September 07, 2018 11:52 AM

To: 'sdeisler@texastownship.org' **Subject:** Southwest Michigan Bikeway

Dear Kalamazoo Region Bike Route Committee,

I reaffirm that the Village of Vicksburg will use the M1-8a sign for the Southwest Michigan Bikeway routes within our jurisdiction and will take appropriate steps to ensure the use of the KRBRC's design when erecting signs along those routes, together with Kalamazoo Region Bike Route Committee's recommended Michigan Manual of Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MMUTCD) additional wayfinding signs (turn arrows and destination/distance/direction placards).

Sincerely,

Jim Mallery

etc title/Village of Vicksburg